
November 1, 2012 
 
 
Dominique Lott, CEO 
BML Investments, LLC 
1724 10th Place NE 
East Wenatchee, WA  98802 
 
 

Re: BML Investments, LLC d/b/a Wenatchee Valley Shuttle 
TC-121469 

 
Dear Ms. Lott: 
 
On September 10, 2012, BML Investments, LLC d/b/a Wenatchee Valley Shuttle filed with the 
commission, in Docket TC-121469, a petition for forbearance from rate regulation for 
recreational activities. 
 
On October 31, 2012, the commission received from BML Investments, LLC d/b/a Wenatchee 
Valley Shuttle, a letter requesting withdrawal of this petition.  The commission finds in the 
public interest to permit the withdrawal of the petition filing, without prejudice to the company's 
right to refile the petition, and closes the above-captioned and docketed matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David W. Danner 
Executive Secretary 


